College of Fight Masters Society of American Fight Directors

Dear College of Fight Masters,

I am writing to recommend you consider H. Russ Brown for the rank of Fight Master. H. Russ is a highly accomplished teacher with boundless compassion for his students and a deep understanding of stage combat pedagogy. Especially for those not traditionally supported in our art form.

According to the PnP a Fight Master must uphold "a strong sense of inclusion and unity for the organization", serving as a representative and ambassador of the SAFD to the stage combat community, the entertainment industry and the world at large. Since introducing me to stage combat in 2006, I have only known H. Russ to never stagnate in his growth in these tenets. I admire his constant commitment to the betterment of himself and those around him.

This is why I recommend the college of Fight Masters seriously consider H. Russ Brown for the title of Fight Master.

Thank you, CT Amie Root www.amieroot.com root.amie@gmail.com 952-457-6258